
To all that are involved in making a decision on the potential zoning change for the Abattior at 

8076 Longwoods Road.  

  

I am only going to ask you one question. Please be honest with your answer.  

  

If you and your family lived next door to 8076 Longwoods Road 

in the home of your dreams on a property and area that is zoned residential 

  

would you want to smell manure and dead animals,  

have flies all over your home,  

hear the sound of animals being killed,  

have trucks driving in and out every day on a dangerously curved highway,  

have animals in the field next to you attracting even more coyotes that may in turn harm your 

children, 

have bad farming practises affect your well water and then have the said property be rezoned to 

allow this,  

  

WOULD YOU STILL PASS THE  

REZONING BYLAW FOR A SLAUGHTER HOUSE IF YOU LIVED NEXT DOOR?  

  

Please think of all the people and businesses that this will impact compared to the one business 

that is currently operating illegally and is not really even nesecary as there is already an abbatoir 

only 10 minutes down the road. We have zoning bylaws for a reason. To protect our citizens and 

our property. 

  

If they really feel there is a need  to pursue the abbatoir have them move further out to the 

country where it is better suited and already zoned for their business and they will not disrupt so 

many other people's lives. Please listen to the majority.  

  

I give my permission to have this email entered into the public record as a submission to the July 

25th 2017 public meeting and would appreciate a direct simple answer from each and everyone 

of you. 

  

I know my answer would be NO! 

  

Please be honest with yourself. 

I know you will make the right choice. 

  

  

Thank you in advance for taking the time to read and answer my letter. 

  

Concerned  

Judy Madzia  

 


